
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 September 2018 

Dear Sir and Brother 
 

Provincial Grand Wardens 2019-2020 
 
At the Installation meeting of Unity Lodge No.1332 this evening RWBro Ian Kingsbury, Provincial 
Grand Master for Devonshire, announced the Brethren he has selected to appoint as Provincial 
Wardens at the meeting of Provincial Grand Lodge on Monday 15th April 2019. 
 
The Provincial Grand Master proposes to appoint and invest: 
 

WBro Robert Summers of Fortescue Lodge No. 847 as Provincial Senior Grand Warden, and 
WBro Anthony Eldred of Lodge of Felicity No. 5336 as Provincial Junior Grand Warden. 

 
I should be obliged if Lodge Secretaries would communicate this information at their next meeting 
under the Provincial Rising. I am sure you will wish them much happiness in their respective 
appointments. 
 
I remain, yours sincerely and fraternally, 

 
Richard Ebrey PAGDC 

Provincial Grand Secretary 

Executive and Grand Officers 
Lodge Secretaries  
Provincial Officers 
Provincial Webmaster and Social Media Editor 
Brethren All 


